
July 13, 2018

Mark Goodwin, P.E.
Mark Goodwin and Associates
P.O. Box 90606
Albuquerque, NM 87199


Re:	Gibson Shops-1400 Gibson SE
Erosion and Sediment Control Plan
Engineer’s Stamp Date 3-14-18 (L15E049)


Dear Mr. Goodwin,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 3-22-18, the above referenced plan is approved to be included in the SWPPP and to apply for an ESC permit for grading and Building Permit with the following condition:

1.  Vehicle Tracking Control will have to be relocated from Gibson Blvd to the buildings under construction at the appropriate time. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The plan is also approved to be included in the Work Order construction plans.

Include a copy of the approved plan in the Building Permit set.  
Include a copy of the approved plan in the Work Order construction plans.

This approval letter was reissued to obtain Building Permit approval for “Gibson Shops”, Buildings with FF 63.66 and 67.53, as shown on the plan.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3420.



				Sincerely,
							

				Curtis Cherne, P.E.
				Principal Engineer, Stormwater Quality 
Planning Dept.
				



